
STEVE LAMPERT  

CITY MANAGER 

CITY OF GREENDALE 
                                                                                                      
TO:               Register\Journal Press                                                         
    
FROM: Steve Lampert         City Manager 
 
DATE:           December 16, 2020        
             
RE:                2002 Electrical Bucket Truck 
 
 
“ The City of Greendale desires to dispose of a surplus 2002 Freightliner FL 70 
Electrical Bucket Truck with a Hi Ranger 5 FC-45 aerial unit to the highest bidder. The 
unit has 80559 miles and 2546 hours.  The truck and aerial unit are in good condition.  
The unit can be inspected at 325 Rand Ave. from the hours of 8 am to 3 pm Monday 
through Friday.  A minimum bid of $15,000 has been set.  Sealed bids are due to the 
City of Greendale by January 12, 2021 5 pm at the City of Greendale 510 Ridge Ave. 
Greendale, IN 47025. The truck is sold as is.” 
 
 
Put in the December 22 and December 31, 2020 newspapers.         
 
 
 
 
 
 
                      
 
 
 
 
 
                        
 
 


